
Invitation to attend the Webinar on '2025: The year of AI shaping the future of Education, 
Research, Innovation & Industry' on 29th January, 2025 

 

Respected Madam/Sir,  

Greetings from AICTE!  

As you are all aware that 2025 has been designated the  'Year of AI'  by AICTE, let us seize the 

opportunities this presents, especially in the crucial field of Artificial Intelligence. AI is poised to 

revolutionize education and society. AICTE continues to lead the transformation of technical 

education in India by promoting innovation, entrepreneurship, and industry readiness in 

institutions. Inspired by the Honourable Prime Minister’s vision to make India Vishwa Guru, 

AICTE emphasizes the transformative potential of Artificial Intelligence (AI). AI is not merely 

technological advancement but a catalyst for reshaping industries, economies, and societies. To 

lead this revolution, AI must be woven into the fabric of our higher education system.   

Furtherance to the above, a webinar is being hosted by AICTE as per the following details:  

Title:   2025: The year of AI shaping the future of Education, Research, Innovation & 

Industry  

Date:  29 th  January, 2025  

Time : 3.45 pm to 4.45 pm    

The webinar will be graced and addressed by  Prof. T.G. Sitharam, Chairman, AICTE.  We are 

also privileged to have  Dr .  Ajai Chowdhry, Chairman, Mission Governing Board, National 

Quantum Mission of India,  gracing the event as the Chief Guest.  

You are requested to join the webinar with the following link:   

Date and time:   Wednesday, January 29, 2025 3:45 PM | (UTC+05:30)  

Chennai, Kolkata, Mumbai, New Delhi   

Join link:  

https://aicteindia.webex.com/aicteindia/j.php?MTID=m7df905cbe670747dcbb79704d06cb8ba  

Webinar number:  

2511 434 4237   

Webinar password:  

@123 (1123 when dialing from a phone or video system)  

You are requested to please join the webinar for an engaging session with your team of faculty, 

students and others.  

http://elink.aicte-india.org/vtrack?clientid=183745&ul=AFkBAA0fAhkRVgRYShZEBUdxCVtaFkhTVhtcDR8eRVA=&ml=AlEBBgkfAhlSBFZN&sl=cx1ySm0wTjYuZx9UVQtYDxtQClFHB0tbW1FcAk0NSwZOBw==&pp=0&ga=utm_source%3DNetcore%26utm_campaign%3DAI%2Bshaping%2Bthe%2Bfuture%2B%26utm_medium%3DEmail%26utm_content%3D&fl=WRVFRktZHUoCWgBFXAtYAFxQTUVWAANKG1ZaDkwDUAJGUgsPVw9SHlpMSVhF&ext=TVRJRD1tN2RmOTA1Y2JlNjcwNzQ3ZGNiYjc5NzA0ZDA2Y2I4YmE=


Let us seize this opportunity to shape a future-ready workforce, ensuring India’s leadership in 

education and technology. Together, let us reaffirm our commitment to making India a Vishwa 

Guru in AI.  

PFA:-  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EugwDLn3o9YTImvZCAA9ZfRtSgvUxmqb/view?usp=sharing    

PFA:-  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QNGNKJ331xVgPYbUmZH1pzD4Nnb1Gagq/view?usp=sharin

g     

Regards  

Dr. Amit Dutta,   

Director,  

Policy & Academic Planning Bureau  

All India Council for Technical Education,  

Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj,  

New Delhi- 110070, Ph : 011-29581117  
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